
 

 

FLIGHTS BETWEEN TORONTO AND MONT-TREMBLANT ARE BACK FOR THE 2021-2022 

WINTER SEASON 

 

Mont-Tremblant, November 4th, 2021 – Air service between Toronto and Mont-Tremblant will 

be reintroduced as of Dec. 17th, in time for the holidays.  

 

Following an agreement with Porter Airlines, the winter schedule will have up to four flights a 

week between Billy-Bishop City Center Airport and Mont-Tremblant International Airport, from 

Dec. 17th to March 28th.  

 

Flights were interrupted in March 2020 and there was no air service with airlines since. 

 

Philippe Laudat, Fly Laurentians’ President declares: “We are happy that flights are back. This air 

service alternative is great for our Toronto Area visitors, offering them a quick access to Mont-

Tremblant and its winter activities.” 

 

Detailed schedule is available on flyporter.com, tremblant.ca, mont-tremblant.ca and 

flylaurentians.ca. 

 

 

 

About Fly Laurentians 

Tourisme aérien Laurentides (TAL) is the initiative of an economic consortium of public and 
private concerns in the Laurentians, formed to implement a development and marketing strategy 
for the markets of destinations that would benefit from air transportation to the Mont-Tremblant 
International Airport. 

 


